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 DATE EVENT 

Friday 6th December Christmas mufti for hamper donations 
for raffle 

Wednesday 11th December Class 1 nativity—9.30am school hall 

Wednesday 11th December Young Voices choir to Ridgway     
Community Centre 

Monday 16th December Carol Service—2.00 pm—church 

Tuesday 17th December Panto in school! 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas lunch 

Friday 20th December Break up for Christmas 

Monday 6th January PD day—staff only 

Tuesday 7th January Return to school 

Friday 14th February Break up for half term 

Thursday 27th February Young Voices choir to Birmingham 

Monday 24th February Return to school 

Thursday 10th April Break up for Easter 

Friday 11th April PD day—staff only 

Monday 28th April Return from Easter holidays 

Monday 5th May Bank holiday 

W/b Monday 12th May Year 6 SATs week: Mon—Thurs 

Friday 23rd May Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June Return from half term 

Friday 18th July Last day of the school term 

                  

 

  This week’s 5R Stars! Well done to these guys! 

    

   Class 1:  Morgan—being an all round 5R Star! 

 

     Class 2: Bella—being responsible 

   

   Class 3: Elizabeth—being responsible and resilient 

 

 Class 4: Lucie—being responsible 

 

    Class 5: Robbie—being respectful and responsible 

Weekly round up 

We have borrowed 
some VR headsets—
which are fab and we 
have been using to 
explore the Stone Age 
in Class 3. 

 

 

 

 

Class 4 have been enjoying their DT project—
linked to festive foods so they have been busy 
tasting this week! Mince pies and satsumas all 
the way!! 

Year 5 / 6 Football! 

Many thanks to all the parents for transporting and supporting the footballers 
in a tough match this week. The boys did a great job—even with a defeat. They 
have done brilliantly as the only small school to get through into the cup round 
following the first tournament. Well done lads—and thank you to Mrs Jordan 

for organising! 

Attendance 

This week:  Some super attendance! 

Class 2 has hit the magic 100% for the 2nd week running!                                
Fabulous attendance from that class. 

A few things coming up… 

Christmas events are all in the diary:  

Some forms have been sent out this week for the following: 

Christmas Panto in school on Tuesday 17th December: Form:                                        
https://forms.office.com/e/ceAceSS4Sx 

Christmas dinner and wear a Christmas jumper on Wednesday 18th December 
Please do respond to these as soon as possible: Form:                                                   

https://forms.office.com/e/qB13dNPDRz 

Christmas mufti—Friday 6th December—The children can come in their own 
clothes—as Christmassy as they want—next Friday. In return can they please 
bring in a Christmas hamper donation: biscuits, chocolates, a bottle of some-

thing, anything really! 

Hampers will be raffled after the KS1 nativity and also after the Carol Service 
where raffle tickets will be sold. We will also send a collection of items to the 

Telford Food Bank again. 

Clubs for the Spring Term 

Please don’t forget to book up for the clubs for the Spring term. 
There are some old favourites and some new options!                   

Clubs bookings will close next Wednesday at 4pm—so that we can 
get set up for the new term so do please book on. This includes after 

school Chill and before school Rise & Shine. 

Proposed Admissions Arrangements  

Every 7 years we have to consult on our year group admissions arrangements—
which are 20 in KS1 and 24 in KS2. We have NO proposal to change—but still 
have to open consultation. You will find all our proposals on our admissions 

page on the website, and the T&W website. 


